
Dear Families, 
 
 Spring has sprung and we are nearing the 
end of the school year! As we try to absorb 
every moment of nice weather, please help 
your child be aware of what they need to enjoy 
recess: water bottle, hat, sunscreen, etc.  
 Sixth graders are busy writing their 
graduation speeches. They are reviewing math 
and geometry concepts and preparing to share 
their year-long island projects at graduation.  
 Fifth grade is finishing their summaries of 
the Iliad—this is a big work for them! They are 
also focusing on reviewing math and geometry 
concepts.   
 Fourth grade spent April working on 
poetry. This month they are working on 
descriptive writing and learning about ancient 
civilizations.  
 Third grade students have started to join 
our classroom for work time. As they work on 
their own assignments, they are preparing for 
their transition to upper elementary. 
 
May Birthdays: 
Fiona Chabay May 1st 
Emma Hamling May 31st 
 
Summer birthdays (to celebrate this month): 
Kai Careaga June 16th 
Koa Iupati  August 4th 
Kellen Watts August 7th 

All School Bulletin  
 
May 10th:  
Spring Show @ 10:00am  
Elementary School 
Playground 
 
Friday, May 17th: 
Spirit Day-wear denim 
 
May 28th:  
6th Grade Graduation 10:00 
am 
 
Monday, May 27th 
No School - Memorial Day  
 
May 29th:  
Last day of school, water 
day, 12:30 dismissal  
 
 
 


